The Board of Trustees met on Tuesday, January 9, 2018.

e The board discussed how to best manage our growth in membership and attendance, including
transportation and parking alternatives. In the coming month Reverend Jim will talk with the
Sunnvyhill staff about alternatives, including the addition of a second service.

e The board talked about the evolution of responsibilities for financial accounting at
Sunnyhill. Regina Yankie and Barbara McCracken will be transitioning out of the treasurer and

assistant treasurer roles in the months ahead.

e The board discussed insurance coverage, particularly as it relates to renting the building to third
parties.

e The board discussed policies around the rental of the building. Mark Mortimer and Sarah Yourd
are working most closely with Roy Simmons on this initiative.

e The board talked about upcoming events that are part of the Sunnyhill Live program.

e The board voted to decide that we would not host a local Boy Scout troop in the church’s
facilities.

e Kavita lyengar and Josh Broaded updated the board about an ongoing preliminary review of the
church’s polices and governance structure.

e Sarah Yourd updated the board about an enthusiastic start to the Green Sanctuary initiative.
e Jay Thornton updated the board about the work of the New Home Committee.

e The board talked about the leadership development committee evaluating roles of key
operational volunteers.

Respectfully submitted,

Josh Broaded



